
 

 
Dear Cox Communications,  
 

My name is Maria Escobar, and I was born in Guatemala. I 

moved to the United States when I was 10 years old. When I got 

to the United States it was hard for me to learn English and get 

to where I am today, which is college. I had many implications 

during high school, but I kept on trying to be successful, 

because I wanted to be a good role model for my siblings and 

the first to go to college. I want to be able to keep on assisting 

college and be able to reach my goal, which is to graduate 

college with a criminal justice degree.  

I am very thankful for your financial help. I was awarded the 

$1,000 scholarship on August 4th. Thanks to this money, I was 

able to make my first college payment. It makes me very happy to know that there are people and 

businesses that care for others’ education and are willing to give money to help them with part of their 

college tuition.  

 

Thank you, Cox Communications! 

Sincerely, 

Maria Escobar  
Criminal Justice, Rhode Island College 
 
  


